Katt’odeeche First Nation

P.O. Box 3060, Hay River Dene Reserve, NT XOE 1G4
Ph: (867) 874-6701, Fax: (867) 874-3229, Email:bandmanager@katlodeeche.com

Tuesday, April 27, 2021

Mark Cliffe-Phillips

Executive Director

Mckanzie Valley Review Board
Box 938, 5102-50™ Ave.
Yellowknife, NT

X1A 2N7

Dear Mr. Cliffe-Phillips,

As per our previous communications, in light of the recent cluster of infections identified in
Yellowknife, and with the possibility of these infections being related to some of the variants being
seen in Alberta and elsewhere in Canada, Katf'odeeche First Nation has decided to postpone it's
April 29th scoping meeting for the Pine Point Environmental Assessment.

With the return of the COVID-19 testing results and variant testing results relating to the
aforementioned cluster, KFN will further be able to decide if in-person scoping meetings can take
place in the following weeks (as preferred) or if a virtual meeting may be required.

Thank you,




